
Corporate, Adult Services and Social Inclusion Select Committee 
 

Update to Executive Scrutiny Committee – 27 July 2010  
 
 
 

 
EIT Review of School Catering 
 
Update on Progress (including issues/problems/successes) 
 
The School Food Trust attended the meeting on 20 July to discuss the standards for 
school meals. The Head Teacher of Our Lady and St Bede’s Primary also attended 
the meeting to give her experience of SBC catering service.  
  
Site visits to four primary schools within the Borough took place in July to assess the 
facilities and service that was provided. 
 
 
 
Monitoring Updates 
 
The Committee received quarterly progress updates for the reviews of Meeting 
Venues, Voluntary and Community Sector, and Older People Strategy. An initial 
progress update was also received for Efficiency, Improvement and Transformation 
review of Communication, Consultation and Engagement.  


